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Year One 

Learning Letter 

Star Learner 

A huge well done to for 

Quinn for her fantastic 

computer skills this 

week! 

😊 
 

 

Ongar Place Primary School, Addlestone, Surrey 01932 842785 

19th January 2024 

 

 

 

Learning Journey 
This week we have had digital week. The 

children have been using the laptops to record 

some of their work.  

In English we talked about our dreams and the 

children created some fantastic pictures of a 

dream they once had using ‘paint’. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In PSHE we are talking about how we can look 

after ourselves and keep ourselves clean. We 

did a little germ test but we used glitter 

instead. We had to wash our hands thoroughly 

to get all of the germs (glitter) off.   

 

 

 

 

 

In Science we are looking at animals and 

exploring the different animal groups. We 

worked in pairs to compare how animals are 

similar and different, even if they are in the 

same animal group.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Numbots 

 

A huge well done to Eden, Pranav and 

Quinn who all achieved the Numbots 

challenge this week and have played 

Numbots at home for the most minutes 

this week! They should have all come 

home with their certificates.  

 

Information for Parents 

 

12th February- Half term 

19th February- Children return to school 

19th February & 21st February- Parents 

evenings 

8th March- PTFA Quiz night 

28th March- End of Spring term 

 

Show and tell next week will be Red 

group (Jude, Alisha, Jackson, Pranav, 

Leon and Taurus).  
 
 

 


